
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
Jim Higgs, Town of Markham • Robert Curry,

Covermaster, Inc. • Terry McCallum, City of Samia > Peter
Schlei, Conestoga College • Mike Van Beek, Seneca

College • Jerry Friesen, Town of Grimsby • Jamie Lowery,
Town of Markham • Doug Henderson, Town of Markham
• Ronald Boulton, Town of Kincardine • Robert Kennedy,

City of St. Catharines • Ron Martin, Mar-Co Clay
Products, Inc. • Malcolm Mascarenhas; Walker Equipment

Limited> Tom Bellis, Bob Dafoe, & Brant Finlay,
City of Belleville • Shawn Teahen, Student,

Mitchell Golf & Country Club.

NEWS RELEASEo.DUKE EQUIPMENT LTD. and SMITHCO MFG. are proud to introduce the
new and improved Top Liner. The self contained Top Liner is capable of lining,

marking, and numbering all types of athletic fields. The compact design and smooth
performing hydrostatic drive allows quick response and tight turning. The front and
side mounted spray boxes, both with electric lift actuators, allow paint lines to be cre-
ated from 2" to 5" widths. The Smithco Top Liner has a 150 gallon polyurethane tank
with constant jet agitation to maintain proper paint suspension and consistency during
line applications. For more information, please contact G.C. DUKE EQUIPMENT
LTD. at 1-800-883-0761.

U OF G TURF MANAGERS'
SHORT COURSE

The well respected University of Guelph Turf Managers' Short Course held every
February has just become a bit more accessible. To meet the heavy demand for

the concentrated course, the University of Guelph has added a second session in the
fall of 1998 from November 16th to December 11thoRegistration is now open for both
the fall 1998 and the winter 1999 offerings.

The course, offered for thirty years now, has been quite a challenge to get into for
the last two decades.

On November 10th, registration opened at 12 noon for the February 1998 offering
and the fifty spots in the course were filled within four minutes. The line-up was like
waiting for concert tickets, said manager Peggy Nagle.

" Students started lining up at the door at 2 a.m. By 11 a.m., there were 60 people in
line waiting to register. At the stroke of noon, our phone and fax lines went crazy with
calls from across Canada."

The intensive four week program is in high demand because of the quality of teach-
ing and the marketability of its graduates, Nagle said.

For more information on the course or to register, contact the University of Guelph,
Office of Open Learning, at 519-767-5000, fax 519-767-1114, or email
info@open.uoguelph.ca.

mailto:info@open.uoguelph.ca.

